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BEYLİKDÜZÜ GUIDANCE AND RESEARCH CENTER "BEGINNING OF THE 

YEAR MEETING" WAS HELD AT IGU 

Beylikdüzü Guidance and Research Center "Beginning of the Year Meeting" was 

held at Istanbul Gelisim University. In the event, which started with the opening 

speech of Beylikdüzü Guidance and Research Center Director Hayrettin Katkat, IGU 

Asst. Prof. Dr. Bülent Tansel explained the Psychological Sense-Making Program. 

 

Istanbul Gelisim University (IGU) continues to add new ones to the seminars it 

conducts in cooperation with Guidance and Research Centers. IGU, which hosts the 

"Beginning of the Year Meeting" held with Beylikdüzü Guidance and Research 

Center, aims to raise awareness on many issues with the seminars it organizes for 

psychological counselors working in schools. The "Beginning of the Year Meeting", 

which started with the opening speech of Hayrettin Katkat, Director of Beylikdüzü 

Guidance and Research Center, continued with IGU Vice Rector Prof. Dr. Arda 

Öztürkcan's speech. 

 

IGU Faculty Member Dr. Bülent Tansel, who was a speaker at the "Beginning of the 

Year Meeting" attended by 260 counselors, gave important information about the 

Psychological Interpretation Program, which was created to make sense of the stress 

experienced after traumatic events. The program ended after an information meeting 

for counselors and psychological counselors working in Beylikdüzü district of Gülay 

Delcan, Head of Guidance and Psychological Counseling Services Department. 

APPOINTMENT CERTIFICATES WERE PRESENTED AT THE SENATE MEETING 

At the senate meeting held, the appointment certificates of the faculty members who 

were appointed to Istanbul Gelisim University "Professor" and "Associate Professor" 

positions were presented by Rector Prof. Dr. Bahri Şahin. 

 

The appointment certificates were presented by Rector Prof. Dr. Bahri Şahin at the 

senate meeting held on 27.09.2023 at IGU, which is growing day by day with its 

understanding of quality education and qualified teaching staff. At the senate 

meeting, which started with Prof. Dr. Bahri Şahin's opening speech, the senate 

agenda was discussed after the ceremony. 

 

Faculty members who received the titles of "Associate Professor" and "Professor" 

and were presented with appointment certificates; 
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-Prof. Dr. Bülent Eşiyok (Faculty of Economics and Administrative Sciences 

Economics and Finance-English) 

-Prof. Dr. S. Arda Öztürkcan (Faculty of Health Sciences Nutrition and Dietetics) 

-Prof. Dr. Yavuz Çilliler (Faculty of Economics and Administrative Sciences Political 

Science and International Relations-English) 

-Prof. Dr. Fâtıma Betül Baştürk (Faculty of Dentistry Clinical Sciences) 

-Prof. Dr. Şebnem İzmir Güner (Faculty of Health Sciences Nursing) 

-Prof. Dr. Sezer Cihan Kesken (Faculty of Applied Sciences Aviation Management) 

-Assoc. Prof. Dr. Yelda Üker (Faculty of Economics and Administrative Sciences 

Advertising) 

-Assoc. Prof. Dr. Taner Atasoy (School of Physical Education and Sports Disabled 

Exercise and Sports Sciences) 

-Assoc. Prof. Dr. İsmail Cem Ay (Faculty of Economics and Administrative Sciences 

Economics and Finance) 

-Assoc. Prof. Dr. Sezgin Savaş (Faculty of Economics and Administrative Sciences 

New Media and Communications) 

-Assoc.Prof. Dr. Hüseyin Öcal (Faculty of Economics and Administrative Sciences 

Business Administration-English) 

 

"2023-2024 ACADEMIC YEAR STUDENT ORIENTATION" WAS HELD 

For students who are new to Istanbul Gelisim University, "2023-2024 Academic Year 

Student Orientation" and "Welcome Event" were organized. A comprehensive and 

informative program about faculties and colleges was delivered during the event. 

Many departments at Istanbul Gelisim University, which stands out for its research on 

quality education and R&D activities, have obtained 100% student occupancy. In the 

YKS Placement Results, IGU, one of the top three universities in Turkey favoured by 

international students, ranked third with the most students. Students who learned 

about their faculties as part of the "2023-2024 Academic Year Student Orientation" 

and "Welcome Event" for new students had a good experience meeting 

academicians and making new acquaintances. 

THEY HAD AN EFFICIENT ORIENTATION PROGRAM 

 

While each faculty and college had separate sessions in the orientation program held 

in the Mehmet Akif Ersoy Conference Hall at the Tower Campus, the students had an 

efficient orientation program with comprehensive information provided by the deans 

and principals about their departments. Prof. Dr. Bahri Sahin, the Rector of IGU, met 
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with the students in the orientation program of the Faculty of Economics, 

Administrative and Social Sciences and talked about the advantages of being a 

member of IGU and the achievements of the university. 

 

The students met with the department heads and received information about the 

subjects they were interested in during the last part of the orientation, with the 

cocktail organized in front of the conference room; they had the opportunity to get to 

know the social aspect and club opportunities of the university by visiting the stands 

and activities of clubs such as ANKA, Aviation, YONTEK, IEEE, Theater, Travel, and 

Camp, which participated in the orientation activities. 

 

 


